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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200311016
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
“How many knife crime offenders were released in London on license over the past 4 years and I how many of these offenders were subject to a GPS tag?”
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds all the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1, which shows releases from London prisons where main offence involves a knife or sharp instrument, 2015-2018 (latest currently available).
GPS tags became available from November 2018, and between then and the end of December 2018 (latest currently available) no prisoners released from London prisons, whose main offence involved a knife or sharp instrument, were reported to the MoJ as having been subject to a GPS monitoring tag upon release during that time period.

Those released from prison on licence are subject to strict conditions, including electronically-monitored curfews and exclusion zones. They must meet regularly with their probation officer and face being recalled to prison if they breach their licence conditions.
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